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For the attention of Bethan Gledhill 
Doncaster Council 
 
22nd January 2021 
 
Sent via email 
 
Dear Bethan, 
 
Planning reference: 20/03482/FUL - 3 The Meadow,  Sprotbrough, Doncaster  
DN5 7YF - Erection of swimming pool & bedroom extension 
 
Thank you for your notification of the above application on 13th January. The Parish 
Council discussed the application at its meeting on 21st January 2021 and wish to 
make the following observations; 
 
1.  Concern is raised with regard to the impact the application will have on the 
local drainage network given the volume of water the swimming pool will use. The 
Parish Council ask that the statutory water provider makes comments in this regard 
on the application and you are satisfied there would be no adverse impact for local 
residents. 
 
If you require any further detail from us at this stage please let me know and we look 
forward to receiving your responses to the above points. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Emma Garner 
Clerk to the Council 
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